
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sisters of Our Lady 

of the Missions: From 

Ultramontane Origins to 

a New Cosmology 

 

by Rosa Bruno-Jofré 

At the launch, Dr. Bruno-Jofré will read from her book and 
respond to questions. 

 
This will be followed by musical presentations and a light 
supper. 

 

There will also be an opportunity to engage with the All 
Beings Confluence - an art installation which is “a point of 
hope … for the planet and a celebration of who we are 
together.” 

 

Copies of the book will be available for purchase. 
 

This is a free event, and registration is required. If you are 
able to attend, please let us know by Friday September 
23rd, 2022 by registering through Eventbrite: 

 

https://tinyurl.com/yt8a4xv4 
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